Speech-Language Support



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to a new and unusual school year! My name is Kristy Cramasta and I will be your child's speech therapist this year. As the Speech and Language Therapist, I will support your child in his/her communication skills within the school and home setting. I am looking forward to working with your child this year!

This is my sixth year in the district, and I will be working at Kutz and Tohickon this year. I live in Conshohocken and I spent a lot of the summer enjoying the outdoors and hanging in my hammock reading! I also make decorated sugar cookies, which kept me very busy this summer.

This year, your child will receive their speech-language therapy virtually. If your child has a special education teacher as their case manager, we will work together to find a time for therapy. If I am their case manager or they receive speech therapy through an Articulation Therapy Plan (ATP), I will work with their teacher to schedule a time and will be in touch.

As buildings and teacher schedules become finalized, I will begin working to schedule students for speech therapy. Please be patient with us! Session will be delivered through live TEAMS meetings. An invitation to join the meeting will be sent to your CHILD'S email address when the time is set. They can access the meeting through their TEAMS or Outlook calendar.

The best way to reach me will be by email (kcramasta@cbsd.org), as I will not be working in the building this year. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. Thank you in advance for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Kristy Cramasta MA, CCC-SLP

Speech and Language Therapist